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Important Information 

We are half way through the term and your children are really showing their skills  

in classrooms. We are really proud of how settled classes are and how much    

learning is developing.  

Please congratulate your children! 

Our attendance this week is: 
Whole School – 92.2%  

Highest House – Rocket Yellow with 93.7%  
 

Below is a list of reasons for when it is acceptable to send your child to 
school:  

 
Just a reminder for contagious illnesses and the period of time children should be absent from school: 

  
Chicken Pox – return to school 5 days after the onset of the rash 

Scarlet Fever – return to school 48 hours after antibiotics have started 
Strep A – return to school 48 hours after antibiotics have started 

Safe 

Follow the rules for health and 

safety for yourself and others. 

Be in the right place at the 

right time.  

Ready 

Be ready for school, be on 

time and dressed              

appropriately with the 

items you need for the day. 

Respectful 

Listen to others, use appropriate 

language, look after the building 

and objects within. Keep hands 

and feet to yourself.  



Safeguarding 

The safeguarding information this week is a guide about leaving children at home alone 
from the NSPCC.  

 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/in-the-home/home-alone/  

Parent Voice Responses Reading this week 

Our target this term is 700 reads 

per week. Can you help us get 

there?  

This week  - 429 

Winning class - Orange Class 

                          Social media and online gaming  

Keeping children safe online is always high priority. Children use the 

internet in different ways, to search for information, play games, talk 

with friends and research. Please check what your child is accessing online and that you 

have appropriate parental control filters in place to keep them safe.   

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/in-the-home/home-alone/

